
 

Greensboro Criminal Justice Advisory Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

April 18th, 2024 

The Greensboro Criminal Justice Advisory Commission (GCJAC) had their monthly 

meeting at 6:30 p.m. on the above date at the Central library in the Nussbaum room.  

Commissioners Present:  S. Hawkins, W. Durham, W. Cutler, A. Marshall, K. Lightsey, C. 

Coleman, A. Smith, P. Wiseneski, and J. Miller 

Commissioners Absent:  

City Staff Present:   Criminal Justice Administrators S. Lewis & L. McNeil  

I. Call to Order 

A. Marshall called the meeting to order at 6:30p.m. 

A. Moment of Silence 

The meeting opened with a moment of silence 

 

B. Opening  

The regular meeting of the Committee was called to order at 6:30pm on 4/18/24 in the 

Central library by GCJAC Chairman A. Marshall. 

 

C. Approval Of Minutes 

 

Motion made by W. Durham and second by S. Hawkins 

 

D. Meeting Notes 

 

Executive Board Updates  

 

GCJAC had two new members join the commission. Commissioner A. Smith and P. 

Wisneski introduced themselves and gave some background about their experiences up 

until this point.  

 

L. McNeil spoke about the directive procedure moving forward with the commission. She 

spoke about finishing up the loose ends which included adding some language to the 

introduced proposal for the commission and time sensitivity of getting the directive back 



to Chief Thompson/Greensboro Police Department (GPD). By next meeting the finished 

proposal would be completed and sent out to the commission for review.  

 

Wiley Elementary Update  

 

GCJAC Admin S. Lewis had spoken with the principal of Wiley Elementary. The 

invitation was too short of notice for the commission to attend so it was scheduled out for 

2024-2025 school year. Commissioner Coleman spoke about attending a PTA meeting at 

the school when the time became available for GCJAC to present. A date for the event is 

TBA (To be announced).  

 

Meet & Greet 

 

GCJAC commission wants to have a meet & greet for the residents. They discussed when 

it would take place and where it would take place. They gave suggestions about having it 

at either park downtown. The set up included meeting at the park, possibly having a food 

truck present, handing out literature and educating people on GCJAC.  

 

Adjournment 

Motion to adjourn. 

Moved by: Commissioner K. Lightsey 

The motion passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 


